
South Shore Soccer League 
General Meeting 
September 18, 2017 
 
Minutes 
 
Meeting called to order by President Ellis at 7:31pm 
 
A) Roll Call 

• All towns except Quincy and South Boston were in attendance 
 
B) Minutes of Previous Meeting 

• Were not available and will be voted on in the next meeting 
 
C) Treasurer’s Report 

• Highlights were reviewed by the Treasurer.  Acceptance of the report passed by voice 
vote. 

 
D) Communications 

• Mass Youth & Leagues Committee 
• MYSA is trying to collect the names of all the Directors of Soccer Development for 

each organization.  Please send this information along if you have some in this or a 
similar role. 

• Reminder for towns to update their Leadership Reports as a lot of boards change as 
the fall season begins. 

• Mass Youth will be holding a 3 day event at the Boston Marriott in Newton on Route 
30 as follows:  Friday Evening Jan 26th – Awards; Saturday Jan 27th The Workshop; 
and Sunday Jan28th a New Program on Urban Soccer Symposium. 

• MTOC had challenges with late schedule change requests.  Overall the event ran 
smoothly and the SSSL members did their typical great job with team and player 
registration. 

• Fall Season 
• Agreed to proof of concept trial with photo rosters without ID Cards 

(1) Paul to send another mass email to assignors regarding the picture roster 
• Scores reporting to be done by the home team coach (using the QuickClub app) 

(1) Randy to ask SportsPilot to get score reporters permission to add scores 
(2) Report an issue with games not appearing in a timely fashion to enter a score 

• Randy to ask SportsPilot create a custom export for import to Affinity for 
Registration 

• Mass schedule changes have taken place due to requests to move to a more 
competitive division. 
(1) The scores will have to be re-entered 
(2) Grade 6 & 8 are done.  Grade 4 will be done by Wednesday. 

• Registrar 
• Make sure you have submitted your data to Mass Youth Soccer 



• Adult Registration, all coaches required to have their lanyard, especially since we will 
not have separate ID cards 

• Referees 
• Recertification courses are going on.  Courses are listed at MassRef.net.   
• Can refs that were recertified in the summer work? 

 
E) Reports of Committees 

• Sportsmanship – No report 
• Scholarship – No Report 
• Rules – vote on proposed changes were tabled as the latest version from June was not 

available (this is tied to the minutes not being available). 
• TOPS – No Report 

 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:25pm 


